
 

 

 
 

 

Staff Report 

 

Subject:     2020 Ballwin Days Carnival RFP #20-14 

Department/Program:   Parks and Recreation 

Recommendation:  

Staff recommends awarding the Ballwin Days Carnival Vendor Ride Contract to PBJ Happee Days Shows 

for the 2020 Ballwin Days Festival. 

 

Explanation: 

Staff solicited bids directly from four carnival ride vendors and listed on the city website.  Two 

qualifying bids were received.  Bids were competitive and each received positive recommendations 

and have no OSHA Violations.  Staff and Ballwin Days Committee recommends awarding the bid to 

PBJ Happee Days Shows.   PBJ’s bid had cheaper ticket pricing and Fun Time Shows offered more 

Fireworks sponsorship.  It is the wish of staff and the Ballwin Days Committee to award PBJ due to 

more affordable ticket pricing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Chris Conway 

Date: February 10, 2020 


